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Accessibility 
Archery  

 

Summary 

Our Archery activity welcomes disabled visitors and visitors with additional needs but we require 

reasonable advanced notice. Because Archery can be physically demanding, it may not be suitable 

for all visitors. Each activity has strict safety requirements. Our staff will be happy to discuss individual 

requirements either by phone or on site prior to your visit. 

Entrance and access  

The archery activity takes place in our archery paddock which is located approximately 900m walk 

from our watersports centre and 400m walk from the nearest car park. The archery paddock itself is 

grass and may be uneven in places, and therefore is not wheelchair accessible. However, wheelchairs 

with off-road capabilities may offer access.  

Toilets 

The nearest accessible toilet is situated at Splash ‘n’ Play, which is approximately 700 metres away. 

The nearest Changing Places facility is located at the Watersports Centre, which is approximately 

600 metres away.  

Activities  

Archery 

Archery is suitable for some visitors with disabilities, however, significant use of arms and movement 

of the upper body required, along with the ability to follow instruction.  

Please note  

All participants are required to complete an activity disclaimer. These are available from all booking 

points at Willen Lake and on our website.  

Should you wish to discuss the suitability of any activity, please contact a member of the team on 

01908 246599 or email enquiries@willenlake.org.uk and leave your name, telephone number/ email 

address, date of visit and a brief description of your individual requirements and one of the team 

will contact you. 

mailto:enquiries@willenlake.org.uk

